
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Block Party Coordinator: 
 
 
Every attempt will be made to attend your event. 
 
As you well know our job is our primary responsibility and conflicts do arise 
due to the volume of fire and emergency medical calls. 
 
We ask for your patience and understanding that there is a possibility that 
we may NOT be able to attend your event. 
 
You will receive confirmation prior to your event whether our attendance to 
the event is possible.  If so, please be sure to secure a place where our vehicles 
may easily enter/exit in case of an emergency call. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to working with you 
on your event.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Katie S. Hammond, Fire Inspector 
Public Education Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
    Gurnee Fire Department, 4580 Old Grand Avenue, Gurnee IL  60031 
                      Business (847) 599-6600 Fax (847) 244-8693 

 






